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Restoration Continues  

 

Over the past couple weeks, project neighbors in Magnolia may have noticed restoration activities 
happening throughout the project area. The County’s contractor is completing pipe connections, 
restoring structures, and preparing to resume overflow diversion operations in time for the wet 
weather later this fall. Please continue reading for more information about what to expect in coming 
weeks and how to stay informed. 
 

 

Shoring removal and reseeding at Smith Cove Park 
 
Earlier this month, King County’s contractor 
removed shoring around the pit at Smith Cove 
Athletic Fields. In the coming weeks, King County 
will work with the City of Seattle to determine a 
date to reseed the grass. We will update project 
neighbors once the work is scheduled. 
 
What you can expect:  

• Work hours: From 7:00 a.m. until 7:30 
p.m. Monday-Friday. No work on weekends 
is anticipated. 

• Flaggers and signs to direct traffic and 
pedestrians around the work zone, as 
necessary 

• Once reseeded, the southern portion of the athletic field will be protected to allow grass to get 
established 

• The northern athletic field will remain open for use 
 

 
Surveying at West Galer Street 
 
Last week, King County’s geotechnical consultant completed this phase of surveying on West Galer 
Street. As the project team is evaluating data from tomography, there will be a break in work on West 
Galer Street. 
  



Call: Project information line at 206-205-5969 
Email: monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Search: “Magnolia storage” at kingcounty.gov 

Follow: @KingCountyWTD on Twitter 
 

Alternative formats available: 206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 
 

Shoring removal and restoration at 32nd Avenue West 
 

This week, the County’s contractor began 
removing shoring around the excavation at the 
diversion structure on 32nd Avenue West. This 
work is anticipated to take three to five days to 
complete. We will keep you up to date on activities 
as crews make progress. 
 
What you can expect:  

• Work hours: From 7 a.m. until 5 p.m. Work 
may extend later as needed to 
accommodate the pipe connection, 
pressure test and backfill of excavations  

• Traffic flow past the work site will be 
maintained. Watch for flaggers and please 
drive slowly to protect crews, other drivers, and pedestrians 

 

 

Online open house information moving to project website 
 
Starting in October, we will close the online open house and continue to post all project related 
communications to our project website If you would like to see the information presented through the 
online open house, it will be archived on our website in the Public Involvement and Library tabs. 
 

 
Project hotline update 

Starting this week, we will transition the 24-hour construction hotline (206-205-5969) to an 
informational line answered Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. For after hour questions or 
concerns, please contact Monica Van der Vieren by phone, 206-477-5502, or email, 
monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov.  

We know this has been a been a long project for the neighborhood. We appreciate your patience as 
the County’s contractor works to complete this project.  
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